
February 20, 1967 
A-1 

Dr. Roy P. Stonesifor, Jr. 
Associate Professor of History 
Edinboro State College 
Edinboro, Pennsylvania 16412 

Dear Dr. Stonesifer: 

We receive many requests for information on the 
assassination of President Kennedy and the re-
lated incidents. 

It has become necessary to establish a policy not 
to release such information to unauthorized persons. 

Very truly yours, 

Chas. Batchelor 
Chief of Police 

CB: PA 
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